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June 6, 2016 
 
 
RE: AACC gathering 
 
Dear PNW Member: 
 
I am writing to invite you to an upcoming gathering for the UW Department of Laboratory Medicine and 
the PNW Section of AACC at this year’s AACC annual meeting in Philadelphia, PA.  The event is planned 
for Tuesday, August 2, 2016 from 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM at Tir na nOg (1600 Arch Street, Philadelphia, PA 
19103). Appetizers and drinks will be provided, courtesy of the UW Department of Laboratory 
Medicine and the PNW Section of AACC.  Please join me for this opportunity to network and facilitate 
collaboration.   
 
If you will be attending, please RSVP via email (merrilla@uw.edu) by July 8, 2016.  I look forward to 
seeing you in Philadelphia. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anna Merrill, PhD 
Clinical Chemistry Fellow 
University of Washington 
merrilla@uw.edu 
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